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FISCAL NOTE

No significant fiscal or personnel impact. 

This bill would reduce the number of board members for the Wyoming Business 
Council (WBC) from 15 to 13 members in fiscal year 2023. The WBC states that as 
part of their step two budget reductions, the budget for in-person board meetings 
was reduced. Their board meetings occur quarterly, and only one meeting per year 
will be held in person. The variable cost per board member per in-person meeting 
is about $500. The reduction of two board members would reduce expenditures by 
approximately $1,000 per year beginning fiscal year 2023. 
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